
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 8/1/24 

 

Happy New Year and a warm welcome back to Pre-school! 
We are learning about London this term. We will be looking 
at different transport and drawing maps. This week we have 
loved painting and seeing our favorite toys and                   
re-discovering our play areas,  

Book of the week– We’re Going on a Bear Hunt and  

Paddington Bear  

Rhyme of the week–  The Beat 

Maths 

We have been singing 
number songs and 
learning about number 
1 this week.  

We have been drawing 
circles and discussing 
positional language.  

 

Literacy 

This term we will be learning about the story of ’The 
Naughty Bus’. This week we have had a large gift      
arrive, I wonder what it can be? The 
children have had lots of fun guessing 
what it might be and they have        
enjoyed telling us all about their gifts 
they received at Christmas.   

Next Week 

We will be looking at buses in our village versus buses in London. We will be using egg boxes 
for counting more than / less than. We will be discuss parts of the book – Naughty Bus and in 
our art area we will do some colour mixing (prime colours). We will recognise different types 
of vehicles and match to where they belong – boat on the river, car on the road, train on the 
track, plane in the air…  
With our junk modelling we will make a sailboat—will it float or sink?  
 
On Thursday 18th January it’s Winnie the Pooh Day—to celebrate please can your child 

bring in a teddy bear. 
A letter has been sent out about our Pre-school children doing daily tooth brushing in 

class; we hope to start this activity this week.  

Book of the week– The Train Ride & Post card from Paddington in London  
Rhyme of the week–  Row, Row, Row your Boat & Wheels on the Bus  

Word of the week–  Hard 


